the ROOM school

Friday, 23 February 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 15th March, The Green Room School will be taking all of our pupils on a school
trip to The Planetarium at the Royal Observatory in Greenwich. This trip will be on the final
day of British Science Week and should be a brilliant conclusion to a fantastic week.

British Science Week provides a great opportunity to shine the spotlight on a subject area
that sometimes gets lost amongst the other dates in the Cultural Calendar, and this year’s
theme of ‘Time’ is one that will provide the school with an impetus across the week.

From Monday to Thursday we will be running a regular timetable, but British Science Week
will sit above the curriculum and will be highlighted through the running of mini-experiments,
interactive resources and insightful discussion.

On Friday we will take our school minibus to Slough station and travel the rest of the way by
train, arriving at the Observatory in time to watch ‘Final Frontier'....

“A visually spectacular 360° journey through the history and future of Space exploration.
Discover the challenges and dangers we need to consider as we begin to leave our planet,
and what we might encounter as we travel into the galaxy.”

Pupils will have the option of a provided packed lunch or can bring their own. Staff will be
accompanying pupils at all times. We will return to school and assume regular lessons prior
to normal pick-up/home time.

More information about the Observatory can be found here:
https://www.rmg.co.uk/royal-observatory

If you have any questions, comments or suggestions in regard to the day please do not
hesitate to contact Callum at callum@thegreenroomschool.com or call the school office at
01753 866711.

Regards,

Callum Flanagan
Head of School
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